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From: Sandra McKnight
To: Vicki L. Smith
Subject: Proposed reduction of speed limit on Wulfert Point Community streets
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2025 11:59:54 AM

We are definitely in favor of the proposed reduction of the speed limit in the Sanctuary
Wulfert Point community!
Most people and service vehicles do not currently adhere to the 30 mph speed limit. It is
dangerous to walk on our streets and there are no pedestrian walkways.
Sincerely,
Sandra and Gary McKnight
5771 Baltusrol Ct.
SANIBEL, FL
724-679-9920

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/PrEGzL_9Z0O58w!wLtCLWAWtSwnLd8bLYrGtfeeaoXXwXtoF-dc1kwnNimSfWbpja_Rx1AtxCN5UX3ryMburNex5DT-6gvYeI0pyHGIhE8tArCo-TeZoKZK6YXwk9KhLxeJto9LXCshGo_D6i-924Hu5IcT5LY3$
mailto:sedmcknight@hotmail.com
mailto:vicki.smith@mysanibel.com
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From: Pat Reid
To: Vicki L. Smith
Subject: April 1 City Council Meeting-speed limit
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2025 1:00:49 PM

My husband & I are not able to attend the meeting but are in favor of reducing the Wulfert
Community speed limit from 30 to 20 mph. It has become increasingly dangerous since our
roads are used for everything and not only is 30 mph ignored many are speeding.
Thank you
Patricia Reid & Douglas Taylor
5789 Baltusrol Ct. #201
Sanibel 

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/PrEGzL_9Z0O58w!wjtALA46daFJSh3wZYZnfWHNXSjMzZyJHcCorJmq9kYG9uSoS5N_TkG4Hat3nv0CHt7NhOjSh7fd7KPjVFX0MFBvr83_nCCCgAbb9LibNkJSeu9bYkP8XbdGrh-ClIHw$
mailto:par.reid@gmail.com
mailto:vicki.smith@mysanibel.com
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From: David Callahan
To: Vicki L. Smith
Subject: Sanctuary speed limits
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2025 1:08:01 PM

Hi, Ms. Smith

This is great news! Since these streets function as our sidewalks, it makes perfect sense to
lower the speed limits to protect pedestrians and their pets.

One side of the street parking should be considered as well, with builders and landscapers
blocking the streets, an odd and even side of the street on alternate days would be a saftey
condideration as well.

Thank you in advance,
Best,
David

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/PrEGzL_9Z0O58w!wjtALA8ZGQeGAt4Wp4qu2vlW7qBydpSuc_ral7myhhfnBFY14UbKgJGxy5wULK_uNv2n26OcNQL17BWxNLfcZumZQ-ZllD9fKUhpaNw5ZTACykvTN-EuV77vKrZ_a5L_$
mailto:david@jordanre.com
mailto:vicki.smith@mysanibel.com
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From: Joe Pariseault
To: Vicki L. Smith
Cc: Rose
Subject: Reduce Speed Limit
Date: Friday, March 28, 2025 6:07:38 AM

City of Sanibel 
   I am writing this email to support the petition from the Sanctuary at Wulfert Point 
Community Association to reduce the speed limit on Baltusrol Ct., Troon Ct. and 
Wulfert Rd. from the current speed limit of 30 miles per hour to 20 miles per hour.
I currently live at 2647 Wulfert Rd. and the excessive speed and dangerous 
conditions due to commercial vehicles  parked on the side that are still partially on the 
road and the traffic swaying around them. 
Many people walk and ride their bicycles and the lack of drivers respect and safety is 
evident.
I recommend that the City strongly consider this well needed change for the safety of 
our community.

Thank you,

Joe Pariseault 
401-497-8080
joepariseault@gmail.com

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/PrEGzL_9Z0O58w!zLtOQy7U2E3pDLL74-qolofhvFJiWHY0iIf3e4GBX0g84Y6UoGXEGjbLR0PINfVsOsjFenqWj4X0gdS2Rw84fecc8WsqoBGOY_ygxw$
mailto:joepariseault@gmail.com
mailto:vicki.smith@mysanibel.com
mailto:rosemarypariseault@gmail.com
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From: Mary Butler
To: Vicki L. Smith
Subject: Speed limits on Baltusrol Ct., Troon Ct., & Wulfert Rd.
Date: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:56:49 AM

It is very important to me that the speed limits on Baltusrol Ct., Troon Ct., & Wulfert Rd. be
reduced from 30 miles per hour to 20 miles per hour. Many children either ride their
bicycles or are pushed in strollers on these streets. 
There are also a lot of construction trucks. Many drivers even disregard the 30 mile an hour
limit and drive much faster!

Thank you for considering this request.

Mary Butler
2633 Wulfert Road

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/PrEGzL_9Z0O58w!wjtALA8WFQ5PLryz4apo9GZUF0WY67cOO7grGbxgwVXqeY--EJhyZ4S3f_7QqQ6PHPy-1qUpxqAs-OKQbKJU6Q1Rm5t0xnEMY0Da8RclZnviTMjNlYcrCu83BJ7rbvNf$
mailto:marybutler728@gmail.com
mailto:vicki.smith@mysanibel.com
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